

Description of AMT Medical Assistant Student Challenge Bowl Tuesday, July 3, 2018 at the AMT Educational Program and Annual Meeting Hyatt Regency Washington on Capitol Hill, Washington, DC

The AMT has a wonderful opportunity for medical assistant students to demonstrate their knowledge and show their school pride! The **Medical Assistant Student Challenge Bowl** is a one-day educational competition. It is open to all Medical Assistant students who will be enrolled in institutions offering a Medical Assistant program at the time of the competition and who have not yet taken the AMT RMA exam.

The 2018 Bowl will be held on Tuesday, July 3, 2018 during the <u>AMT Education Program and National Meeting</u> in Washington, DC.

The purpose of this academic tournament is to provide opportunities for professional camaraderie, sportsmanship, and networking with their peers from various states. The Medical Assisting students will compete in answering questions in Administrative, Clinical and General categories of Medical Assisting. The school winning the Challenge Bowl will receive a trophy. A team includes two students plus a coach/instructor from your school.

AMT encourages the students and the coach to take full advantage of the educational seminars at the AMT convention when not competing. The registration fee will be waived for the day of the competition for one coach (member or non-member value) and each of the two student contestants. The Meeting Registration forms must be received by May 1, 2017 to qualify for this team member discount (Link to meeting website).

Additional expenses for the Challenge Bowl (such as hotel, travel and meals) will be the responsibility of the students and/or the school. If the coach or students would like to attend the entire annual meeting, the full meeting registration fee will be reduced by the value of the Tuesday daily fee value quoted above.

Is your school interested in this exciting opportunity? Let us know as soon as possible to facilitate the event planning.

- Contact us to learn more about how your school can be represented in this exciting event. (Link to website and Participation Form)
- Contact Cathie Casey (ccasey@americanmedtech.org or 847-939-3376).

We look forward to your participation in this competition.